
I support universal healthcare.  My friend with type 1 diabetes just found out that OHP won't cover the supplies for his CGM (glucose 
monitor), without the CGM his insulin pump cannot do it's job properly and this is affecting his health since he is now experiencing 
radically high blood sugars - it is so much better to have a CGM to make sure that his levels stay consistent, and this will also mean 
fewer health problems in the future, saving money on medical bills in the long run.    


